
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Federal Redistribution 2010 

Victoria 

 

 

Further Objection Number  193  

 

 

 
Cris Ruhr 

 
 

 
 

 

1 page  

 

 

 

 

 

 



1

From: Cris Ruhr [cris@kinglakeolivegrove.com]
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Subject: Objection to the Victorian Redistribution - Boundary Shift McEwan & Indi Electorates
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Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I wish to strongly object to the proposed boundary shift of the McEwan & Indi Electorates. 

 

1. The redistribution will have significant impact on the Member for Indi’s ability to adequately consult with 

constituents in the Murrindindi Shire.   

2. The north South redistribution does not take into account the significant relationships developed by the 

Murrindindi Shire with local and state boundaries to the east and west of the shire 

3. There is little professional or social interaction between the northern Victorian communities and those in 

the Murrindindi Shire 

And lastly 

4. I am extremely disappointed at the lack of public information and consultation and the short time span 

allowed for concerned consituents to express their opinions on this proposal. 

 

Regards, 

 

Cris Ruhr 

 
Kinglake Olive Grove 

Mobile:  0488 978 011 

www.kinglakeolivegrove.com 
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